me, Richard, EMNRD

From: Gray, Darold, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 2:51 PM

To: Inge, Richard, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Powers 31 Federal #3 API 30-015-31806

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 2:25 PM

To: Gray, Darold, EMNRD

Cc: Dade, Randy, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Powers 31 Federal #3 API 30-015-31806

Thank You,
And if it were much more than 50 feet, we would have looked at it harder....

Will Jones

New Mexico

O1l Conservation Division
images Contacts

Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 2:01 PM

To: Mary C. Starkey; Jones, William V., EMNRD

Cc: Mark Jacoby; Reeves, Jacqueta, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Powers 31 Federal #3 API 30-015-31806

FYl -1 spoke with Ms. Starkey concerning this matter. | advised her that as long as it is in the same pool, a sundry notice
including the depths of the perf’s would be acceptable for this issue.

From: Mary C. Starkey [mailto:mcstarkey@burnettoil.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 11:52 AM

To: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Cc: Mark Jacoby; Reeves, Jacqueta, EMNRD; Gray, Darold, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Powers 31 Federal #3 API 30-015-31806

Will:

It in the same formation. I left Darold a message so hopefully he can direct me in this matter. Thank you for your
response and help.

Mary Carter Starkey

Regulatory Coordinator
Burnctt Oil Co., Inc.

801 Cherry St. Ste. 1500
Fort Worth, Texas 76102
817-332-5108



From: Jones, William V., EMNRD [mailto:William.V.Jones@state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 12:20 PM

To: Mary C. Starkey

Cc: Mark Jacoby; Reeves, Jacqueta, EMNRD; Gray, Darold, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Powers 31 Federal #3 API 30-015-31806

Hello Mary:
Normally if there is a change in formation name or in the depth interval, a new C-108 is required.

Is this 20 foot deeper still in the same formation(s) as named in the permit? If a new formation name is involved, we
would need to look it over again.

if the formation name{s) are the same, then 20 feet deeper would likely not be a problem. | only draft these permits
after reviewing the applications, our district folks are the ones enforcing the permits and rules.

If Darold Gray, Jacqui Reeves, and Randy Dade are OK with this one, it is likely OK.
Normally, they would need to sign off on a “sundry” form — you could ask them.

Will Jones

New Mexico

Qil Conservation Division
images Contacts

From: Mary C. Starkey [mailto:mcstarkey@burnettoil.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 10:56 AM

To: Jones, William V., EMNRD

‘Cc: Mark Jacoby

Subject: Powers 31 Federal #3 API 30-015-31806

Will:

in our Orders we received from NMOCD for the above mentioned SWD we were given gross perf intervals of 8540’-
9400’. We would like permission to go down to 9420’ with our perfs. Hopefully a letter to you stating this request will
suffice. Could you please direct me as to how to proceed to remedy this situation? | greatly appreciate your efforts in
this matter.

Sincerely,

Mary Carter Starkey

Regulatory Coordinator
Burnett O1l Co., Inc.

801 Cherry St. Ste. 1300
Fort Worth, Texas 76102
8§17-332-5108

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not
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